
TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 1

APRIL 2022

COLLEGE UPDATE
Construction of the Pavilion project at the front of the Anne Marsden Learning Centre on Flynn Ave
has commenced and is expected to be competed and ready for occupation in January 2023.

The three story building will consist of new Grounds/Maintenance facilities, resources and library
storage, seven secondary classrooms and a staffroom that connects to the main building via an
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adjoining breezeway.

Warren Murray 
College Manager
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